Health and Ambulance Services Committee

From: Asher Browne

Sent: Monday, 24 August 2015 1:35 PM

To: Health and Ambulance Services Committee

Subject: Submission Regarding Proposed Vaccination Amendment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Follow up

Dear Sir/Madam

I am deeply concerned that there is to be a proposed amendment to the Public Health (Childcare Vaccination) Legislation.

Vaccinations have yet to be proven 1. Safe 2. effective. As a conscientious objector, I feel this amendment will be a way of coercing me into acquiescing.

A fairly recent survey in France has shown that 58% of GPs question vaccine usefulness and 31% question their safety. At least in the United States they have a Vaccination Compensation Board; why are you not providing this?

Yours faithfully

Michael Asher Browne